
 

Week Gone/Week Ahead – 14th February 2020 
Centre Academy London 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, Students and Staff 
Happy Valentine’s Day! This is our last Week 
Gone/Week Ahead for this half term. There will be 
no school next week and both students and staff 
will be returning on Monday 24th February 2020 at 
usual starting times. 
 
Last week we had a wonderful day out with a 
mixed group of Middle and Upper School students. 
This was to the Globe Theatre where students 
had a tour and workshop – which included the 
opportunity to be on-stage! It was a fantastic day 
and Sarah, our guide, was incredibly impressed 
with all the students. They engaged in the 
workshop activities and asked inciteful and 
interesting questions about the theatre.  
 
This week, as well as having parents’ evening, we 
mark the end of the half term with a heart-filled 
charity event. Our Upper School organised the 
event to raise money for the British Heart 
Foundation and our students have been baking up 
a storm ready for the bake-off competition and 
bake sale. Thank you to all parents/carers who 
have supported students both by giving over 
kitchen space to the creations that arrived in 
School today and by provided goodies that can be 
sold. Special thanks also goes to Ms Louis for 
organising the event, it was a wonderful way to 
end the half term. 
 
Also today, some of our students performed a 
short play in assembly. ‘George to the Rescue’ was 
written by Mr Jeffrey and performed by a 
wonderful troupe of actors. We are looking 
forward to more performances next term – and 
hope to include some opportunities for 
parents/carers to watch some of the action.  
 
Have a wonderful half term break! 
Miss Maddison 
 

 

Judging was incredibly difficult (and 
delicious!) and I am pleased to announce 
the winners of today’s Centre Academy 
Bake-off for the BHF are: 
 
Middle School 

Winner: Jules & Jaylie 
Runner Up: Gabriela  
3rd Place: Tommy W 

 
Upper School 

Winner: Khyan 
Runner Up: Ethan J 
3rd Place: Sam 

 
High School 

Winner: Sophie 
Runner Up: Tishainna 
3rd Place: Saleh 

 
Some photos of the fabulous concoctions 
are included on the next page!  

Bake-off winners!  

 

Monday 17th – Friday 21st February 2020: 
Half Term 
 

Friday 27th March 2020 
End of Term 
 

Tuesday 21st April 2020 
Students return to School 
 

Upcoming Dates 



 
 

 

 
  

 

 

The winner of the house point competition this week is: 
 

Wandle 

 
Congratulations to them for winning and well done to all students for their 
hard work over the week. 
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At the Globe 

CA does Bake-off 

Runners Up 


